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 Eaton  Electronics Division 

5735 W. Las Positas Blvd #100 Pleasanton, CA  94588 
www.eaton.com/electronics  Product Change Notice 

PCN#: EE-PCN17040 
08/29/2017 

 
 
CLASSIFICATION OF CHANGE:   
End of Life. 
 
DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 
DISCONTINUANCE OF PRODUCT SUPPLY 
    
 REASON FOR CHANGE: 
UP2C parts (UP2C-101-R, UP2C-151-R, UP2C-221-R, UP2C-331-R, UP2C-471-R, UP2C-681-R, UP2C-102-R) 
are now obsolete. There is no LTB opportunity. 
 
EXPECTED INFLUENCE ON QUALITY, RELIABILITY, AND PERFORMANCE: 
There will be no effect on the quality, reliability, or performance. There are no changes to form, fit, and function of 
the devices. 
 
PARTS FAMILIES AFFECTED: 

PARTS LIST 
UP2C-101-R 
UP2C-151-R 
UP2C-221-R 
UP2C-331-R 
UP2C-471-R 
UP2C-681-R 
UP2C-102-R 

 
TIME SCHEDULE: 
Start Shipment Date: N/A 
Last Time Buy Date: N/A 
Last Time Shipment Date: N/A 
 
SAMPLE AVAILABILITY: 
N/A 
 
QUALIFICATION DATA: 
N/A  
ISSUED BY: 
Global Product Manager: Steve Subiry 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
For questions or comments, please contact your local Eaton sales representative. 
 




